Roseburg

May 31, 2019

BY EMAIL

J.R. Giska (giska.jonathan@deq.state.or.us)
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
700 NE Multnomah St., Suite 600

Portland, OR 97232

RE: Cleaner Air Oregon Emissions Inventory

Dear DEQ:

Included with this letter and pursuant to OAR 340-245-0031 please find an electronic copy of
the most recent CAO emission inventory for Roseburg Forest Products (Roseburg) Medford
MDF facility. This emission inventory represents the best data currently available to Roseburg,
and please note that the data submitted is subject to change should additional or more
appropriate data become available.

Included with this transmittal is a Form ED601 identifying all of our categorically insignificant
activities. These constitute our Exempt TEUs.

We look forward to hearing back from you if you have any questions with the data contained
within the emission inventory. Please feel free to contact me by email at ellenp@rfpco.com if
you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely, p
: ([—'J{j.:\ 7;\&&»
Ellen Porter

Director, Environmental Affairs
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